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Service Opportunities

Sip & Swing party for Camp Wonderland. Live music, cocktails, gourmet food, silent
auction, live auction and lots of fun at Stephens College in the Kimball Ballroom. The party
starts at 6pm November 3. Reservations are $125 per person, or get a discounted rate of $110
with a full table for 6 or 8. Reservations must be made by Tuesday Oct 30 at
www.wonderlandcamp.org or by calling 573-392-1000.

Donate personal items for Missouri Girls Town October 1—December 25. See the list
of needed items on page 2 of this newsletter.

If you are willing to be included on a list of potential drivers or errand runners for Phil
and Ruthie Reynolds, please make sure Debbie LaRue has your phone number.

If you can’t find it locally and must shop online, try AmazonSmile.com and get a small
portion of the sale donated to the Fulton Rotary Club. Just log on and choose our club as your
charity.

See a thank you for the tree-planting initiative on the next page, and the attached certificate of
recognition

The Fulton Rotary Club meets at noon Wednesdays at the Fulton Country Club
The Evening Satellite Club meets the third Monday of each month, 6:00 pm at KACO



Tree Planting Initiative Letter of Thanks

-to which we add a big thank-you to Joan Morris for leading the wa-
tering efforts to keep the trees alive during the summer drought

Dear Jennifer Books,

President Ian Riseley wanted Rotarians to look towards the environment so he
created “The Rotary International President's Tree Planting Challenge 2017-

18!” Rotarians around the world enthusiastically took President Riseley's tree
planting challenge to heart, placing service above self by serving the environment
and planting many millions of trees. Healthy trees are the foundation for a
healthy environment and a healthy environment will create a healthy community.

The Environmental Sustainability Rotarian Action Group (ESRAG) would like to
recognize your club for its contribution to President Riseley's 1.2 Million Tree
Planting Challenge. We are enclosing with this note a Certificate of Appreciation
commemorating your club's participation in President Riseley's tree planting chal-
lenge. ESRAG's hope is that President Riseley’s Tree Planting Challenge will
serve as the starting point for Rotarians around the world to work to improve the
environment using the premise of environmental sustainability.

Thank you again for supporting President lan Riseley's tree planting Initiative and
the environment.

Best regards,
Peter

Peter Moralée
Chair, ESRAG

P.S. President Riseley provided us with a special video recording to convey his
personal thanks for your club's contributions. This is linked on the ESRAG web-
site along with the 2017-2018 Tree Planting Challenge District Summary. See

https://www.esrag.org/district-summary-tree-planting-challenge .

If you would like to stay in touch, please consider s1gn1ng up for the ESRAG
Newsletter. We would be delighted to have you join as a member.



